
To Whom this may concern,

I am writing this letter to express my excitement for the new development and how it can offer 219 new homes for 
our community with potential for alot more in the next 12 years 

I am a member of the LGA and it is tremendous to see how all the developments have changed the face of Dee Why 
and had such a positive change within the community.

Warm Regards,

Nathan ford

Sent: 4/07/2023 1:19:23 PM
Subject: 4 Delmar Parade and 812 Pittwater Road, Dee Why


